
 

 

25 August 2022         REF: OIA 83556 
 

Harry Peterson 

By email: fyi-request-19806-19a3f4c5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe Harry 

 

Request for Official Information 

Thank you for your correspondence of 2 July 2022 to The Department of the Prime Minister 
and Cabinet requesting information under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Your 
request has been transferred to The Office for Māori Crown Relations – Te Arawhiti for 
response and this letter acknowledges receipt of your request. Te Arawhiti will respond within 
the statutory timeframes. 

Te Arawhiti proactively publishes OIA responses that are likely to be of public interest and will 

consider doing so with the response to your request. This decision will be notified in our 

response letter to you.  

If we publish our response, this will happen at least 20 working days after you receive our 

response. Your name, contact details, and any other identifying information will also be 

removed from the published response.   

 

Nāku noa, nā  

 

 

Quinton Grey 

Advisor, Official Correspondence 

 

 


